Please advise the parent that currently there is no legislation pending that would amend current
legislation with private school students being allowed to participate in interscholastic and extra
curricular activities within the public school system. The parent could convey their concerns about
amending legislation or establishing new legislation on the matter by contacting their current SC house
or senate member.

From: Craig, Taylor [mailto:TaylorCraig@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 1:04 PM

To: Davis, Wanda A

Cc: Peters, Hal

Subject: Kristen Killough

Hi Wanda,

Please see the correspondence below and address the constituent’s concerns. Please cc our office in
your response. We greatly appreciate your assistance on this matter!

Thanks,

Taylor Craig

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

From: "governor.haley@sc.Imhostedig.com" <governor.haley@sc.Imhostedig.com>
Date: 2/26/2015 8:53:23 PM

To: "governor.haley@sc.Imhostedig.com" <governor.haley@sc.Imhostedig.com>
Cc:

Subject: Access to Public School Sports

<APP>CUSTOM

<PREFIX>MTrs.</PREFIX>
<FIRST>Kristen</FIRST>
<MIDDLE>E</MIDDLE>
<LAST>Killough</LAST>
<SUFFIX></SUFFIX>

<TITLE>RN</TITLE>
<ORGANIZATION></ORGANIZATION>
<ADDR1>102 Hollibrook Court</ADDR1>
<ADDR2></ADDR2>
<CITY>Mauldin</CITY>
<STATE>SC</STATE>

<ZIP>29662</ZIP>
<EMAIL>kristie.killough@gmail.com</EMAIL>
<PHONE_H>864-236-5315</PHONE_H>
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<PHONE_B>864-243-7800</PHONE_B>

<ISSUE>EDUC</ISSUE>

<SUBJECT>Access to Public School Sports</SUBJECT>

<MSG>

Dear Governor Haley,

Thank you for enacting the "Equal Access to Interscholastic Activities Act" which has allowed my 14 year
old home schooled son and 17 year old Charter High School son to have access to the sports at the local
public school. We are, however, at a crossroads as my 14 year old is looking to his high school education
and is interested in attending a new, Aristotelian/Thomistic Classical Private school that has only eight
students at present. The obstacle for him attending this very noteworthy and formative school is that he
would not be able to play football according to the terms of the current law, yet the school is very
similar to a charter or governor's school in that it offers something unique that is well suited to the
formation of his character and ability to think and to learn. Football is his passion and while | would not
like this to be such a determining factor, it is the present obstacle that we, as parents looking to the
overall well being of our son, are facing. Please consider adding an amendment to the current law
allowing students who attend small privately run schools to participate in public school sports.

</MSG>

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s)
named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The
South Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the proper and complete
transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt.
To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov.
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the
South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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